
I wish to comment on the above bill amendment which I support. I feel we need to hold on to the 

anti discrimination towards the disabled which we have had for years. This act will undermine all the 

good which has been done for the disabled in that unkind people will be able to point a finger at 

women, having a disabled baby, who chose not to abort that baby.  It will also have a detrimental 

effect on living disabled children.  Society can be cruel to people who are “different” and I know if an 

incident when someone shouted to a disabled person “your mother should have aborted you”. This 

bill will give rise to more abuse of that kind.   

 


